
   
 

Original Post Date:  January 10, 2024 

  

Village of Somers 
7511 12th Street  

Somers, WI 53171 
 

Notice of Gathering 
 Possible Quorum of the Village & Town Boards  

 
Thursday January 11, 2024 

 4-6 p.m. 

  
 

The Somers Village and Town Boards may be in attendance at the Community 

Open House about the Proposed Kenosha Casino and Destination Entertainment 
Center at Kenosha Human Development Services, 3536 52nd St Kenosha, 

Wisconsin.  
Their attendance at this event may constitute a quorum.  

No Board action will be taken. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hereby certify that as the designee of the chief elected official of the Village of Somers, I posted this notice of 
the January 11, 2024, Notice of Possible Quorum of the Village Board & Town Board in 1 public place & on 
the Village website.  
 
 
Dated this 10th day of January 2024                                                              Brandi Baker, Clerk-Treasurer   
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Village Board may be in attendance for the sole purpose of gathering information.  


